
Norton Community Trust 

Newsletter No 23 

End-August 2023 

Just a quick extra newsletter to remind everyone about these two 

fundraisers.  Tickets for both are selling fast, and are also being 

advertised more widely around Presteigne via the Community News this 

week – so this really is your last chance to grab your tickets if you haven’t 

already! 

The 100 Club relaunches in September with even bigger monthly draw 

prizes – each month a chance to win first prize of £40, second prize of 

£25 or third prize of £15. And of course the knowledge that you’re 

helping raise funds for our lovely Hub!  Full details on our website – 

www.nortonhub.uk  There are still a very few membership places left, so 

if you haven’t already, book yours now by contacting John Refausse 

(01544 267048) or Maggie James ( 01544 267109).   

The Hub’s famous Harvest Lunch is less than 3 weeks away!  It will again 

be held in Old Impton Barn on Sunday 17th September. Tickets cost £20 

per head, children under 16 free, for a sumptuous two course meal 

including complimentary drink. There will also be a bar and live 

entertainment, and great company of course! Transport can be arranged if 

necessary. You can get your tickets by contacting Tony Morgan (0744 333 

9609), Chris Ruby (01544 267749) or Chris Refausse (01544 267048). 

Plus, a couple more pieces of good news: 

The fantastic Norton Show 2023 has donated a remarkable £3548 which 

will go towards the costs of equipping and running the Hub.  Thank you so 

much for a great Show and a wonderful donation. 

And we’ve secured another grant, from the Community Foundation Wales - 

£5000! – towards planned Hub-based activities and to address problems 

of social isolation deprivation among the elderly.  So watch this space for 

details of activities such as over-60s lunch club, etc.   

  
Contacts:  For enquiries about this Newsletter, contact Maggie James on  01544267109, or 

email nortoncommunitytrust@gmail.com 
Website:  www.nortonhub.uk 

http://www.nortonhub.uk/


Unsubscribe: If at any time you decide not to receive further NCT emails, just contact us 
at nortoncommunitytrust@gmail.com with REMOVE in the subject line and we'll take you off the 

mailing list. 
The Norton Community Hub project is managed by the Presteigne and Norton Community Trust, a 

registered charity No: 1195888.  It is supported by funding from the Architectural Heritage Fund, the 
Presteigne and Norton Town Council, the Church in Wales, the UK Community Renewal Fund, the 
National Lottery Community Fund, the Moondance Foundation, the Garfield Weston Foundation, 

the Bernard Sunley Foundation, the Foyle Foundation, and the Norton community.   
 

mailto:maggiejames476@gmail.com

